Portland|

Maina|© S Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
[

Re: Unit 1 LOR 2 and revised site plan

1 message

Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Apr 25, 2017 at 8:23 AM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

OK here !
Thanks
Jeff

Jeff Tarling

City Arborist - City of Portland Maine
Parks, Recreation & Facilities Department
Forestry & Horticulture

212 Canco Road

Portland, ME. 04103

(207) 808-5446

jst@portlandmaine.gov

On Mon, Apr 24, 2017 at 6:00 PM, Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Jeff

Can you sign off re this?

thanks

Jean

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Bushey, Stephen <Stephen.Bushey@stantec.com>

Date: Mon, Apr 24, 2017 at 1:19 PM

Subject: Unit 1 LOR 2 and revised site plan

To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Bob Gaudreau <Bob@hardypond.com>, Keeley Electric <kecmike@aol.com>

Jean,

Please find the attached letter and site plan reflecting minor updates to address Jeff Tarling’s comments
that you forwarded along on Friday. We added various notes re Landscaping to the plan. Let me know
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